
  
    

     
 

   
        

   
     

     
   

 
  

    
  

 
  

    
  

  
 

    
   

     
 

    
   

 
    

    
      

  
 

   
      

  
  

     

Klarika Hamer 

From: Rana Reynolds 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 10:39 AM 
To: Bruce County Planning - Lakeshore Hub 
Subject: Julie Steeper 

You don't often get email from Learn why this is important 

** [CAUTION]: This email originated from outside of�the�organization.�Do not click links or open 
attachments unless�you�recognize the�sender�and�know the�content is�safe.�

Good morning�Julie,�
My name is Rana Reynolds and I�reside on�the�Bruce-Saugeen Townline in North Bruce.�
I am emailing you�to�let�you know I, along with my family, have major objections�to the new build�
application that is planned for directly across the road from our�house.�

I will start by saying we�have been here for about 16 years now.�We bought in this exact location 
BECAUSE of the�surrounding farmland with no neighbours in front of us, behind us,�and to the�one side of�
us.�

I am 100% OPPOSED to any building that could�potentially happen directly across the road from us. If we�
wanted to be in a house that had other houses around us,�we would not be�living where we are.�
We take pride in our house and land, and I feel that severing and building directly across�from us�will 
depreciate the value of our home considerably.�

My next concern is the�noise and havoc�that the construction is going to cause if this�project does�get 
underway. I am a steady night shift worker, I sleep during the�day, and�that, in itself,�is another reason 
why we live�in the�country and not in a busy�town or city.�

The next concern I have is the depleting of farm land.�Do we�not need all of the�farmland we can get�
nowadays? Or are farmers now eager�to sell their souls�to the man for some extra income? 

I will reiterate the statement that as a person who lives DIRECTLY across�from this�proposed�sight, I am�
fully and�totally against�any kind of buildings that could potentially be�resurrected in our little�piece of 
heaven,�and we are�absolutely devastated�that we are going to lose the privacy that we�have living�where�
we do.�

Here�are a few pictures�looking out of our front window directly onto�the farmland that is being 
considered for�this project. NOBODY appreciates�and loves�this view and privacy�more�than we do.�
Regards,�
Rana�Reynolds�
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Sent from my iPhone 




